
Now that 2023 is upon us, Millbury National Bank is working
harder than ever to help our customers to be more aware of
the different types of scams that are happening more
frequently.

Text Message Scams:  
Scammers will send a message to you saying your account
has been placed on hold, been paid off, or that you need to
update your information. These messages are sent with a link
that has you input personal information.

Phone Call Scams:
Scammers will try to call you, sometimes using a familiar
looking number causing you to pick up the phone. When
these scammers call, they have been telling customers that
their account has a fraud alert, and that the person needs to
close all their accounts right away.

Romance Scams:
Scammers have been telling customers complicated stories
to get them to send money or gift cards. Other scammers
pretend to be successful cryptocurrency investors and use
romance to lure people into sending money for fake
investments. 
  
Scammers are finding more and more ways to get what they
can’t have. Be on the lookout for anything that may seem off
or just not right. Always report any kind of suspicious activity
that you come across as a consumer. 

Stay up to date on news, events, and
contests! 

Follow us on social media! 
@MillburyNationalBank

Text us at (508) 865-9521
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**We update our Facebook regularly with updates on
current Scams and Frauds**



This annual award is dedicated to the former
bank president, Roger Corey. This award was
presented to an employee who displays similar
work ethic to Roger. He was known for his
dedication to the bank and always putting
customers first. The employee who was the best
fit for this award was Jaquelene Kelly. 

Recognizing Years of Service
Thank you for all the hard work you do  and

continue to do!

Promotions

The Roger M. Corey Award 

Christine Depari - 5 Years
Sr. Customer Experience Administrator 

Employee Recognition

Welcome our newest
Employees!

Erica Greenslit
Teller 

Jake Brower
I.T. Specialist

Jenna Albro
Teller 

Sean Tivnan
Teller 

Shana Matte
Teller

Congratulations Jax!

Gabbi Lemanski
Credit Analyst 

Beth Chesanek
Senior Teller

Shaianne Petrello
Social Media & Marketing 
Represenative/ Teller

Liz Buduo
Customer Experience
Administrator 



Around Town

Christmas Lights Oh So Bright

Here's a picture of our
staff volunteering at the
Millbury Chain of Lights
this year. We had some
fun giveaways, raffles,

and delicious Hot Apple
Cider.

Neighborhood News 
We held our annual Customer
Appreciation Day on September 23rd!
We served Hot Dogs, Burgers, and
different types of snacks provided by
Elms Cafe & Catering of North Grafton.
We also had raffles and giveaways! 

 Random Acts of Kindness
In 2022 Millbury National Bank held a few
Random Acts of Kindness. In November we
went to Goretti's Supermarket and bought
groceries for customers. In December, we went
to McLaughlin's and Riverside Mart to buy gas
for customers. MNB is beyond thankful to be
able to put all this together!



Visit our website www.mnbonline.com for more details.


